## Flower Mound Baseball Booster Club May 14, 2020 Membership Meeting 7:00 – 7:30PM – Zoom Meeting



## 2019-2020 Booster Club Executive Officers

- Mike Brown President
- Niki Bottorf Vice President of Fundraising
- Darrick Todd Vice President of Concessions
- Christie Kassal Treasurer
- Ginger Russell Secretary/Social
- Danny Wallace Head Baseball Coach, Flower Mound High School

## 2019-2020 Select Committee Chairs

- Field Operations Committee Chair Open
- Media Production Committee Chair Elizabeth Brown
- Events Committee Chair Bridget Todd
- Membership & Community Outreach Jill Harwell
- Spirit Wear Committee Chair Jill Harwell
- Game Day Operations Committee Chair Jim Dunn
- Freshman Liaison Open

## Agenda

1. Treasure Report Christie Kassal Christie gave a report of the finances: \$7K in Savings. \$26K Checking

2. State of Booster Mike Brown

Very strong financially – in good shape for next year.

3. Audit Committee Christie Kassal

We had 4 volunteers to complete this years audit:

- 1. Tawin Kunn
- 2. Sarah Kemper
- 3. Kristin Tasker
- 4. Niki Bottorf

4. New Board Mike Brown

- New Board for 2020-2021 voted in. Will take over on May 23rd
  Darrick Todd President
- Carol Carter Vice President of Fundraising
- Jeff Tasker Vice President of Concessions
- Ashley Thomas Treasurer
- Ginger Russell Secretary/Social
- Danny Wallace Head Baseball Coach, Flower Mound High School

5. End of Year Celebrations

Everyone will receive a yearbook. Working on having some type of banquet – ideas:

- Cook out at field
- Circle C Ranch

Mike Brown

Will let everyone know as soon as we have the info

6. Coach's Corner Coach Wallace 95% of equipment has been turned in. Wallace will reach out to the players to receive the remaining items.

Recruiting website: Coach has talked to the boys about recruiting. The website has a 30 day free trial and he recommends the boys take advantage of this.

Coach has asked each of the boys to make a list of the schools they are interested in. They need to make 3 lists.

- 1. Your dream schools
- 2. Schools you feel you have a chance to go to
- 3. Small schools/JUCO

Need to start communicating with Coaches by email/video. Colleges cannot go out and watch until July 1st so they have time right now to answer emails and watch videos.

One thing Coach stressed is the boys need to be working out. One thing the college recruiters talked about is they are interested in seeing what the players look like coming out of this shut down. Did they work out or did they sit around and play video games.

Coach thanked everyone especially Mike Brown for amazing job.

7. Conclusion Mike Brown